
 
 

Saturday Sampler 2025 Message from Carrie – Jan. 31, 2025 
 
 

Hi Friends!  

Yay it's February! I hope you all have had a good start to your year and your quilt. I have been working 

on lots of things at the store and at home. I was in a project starting frenzy, now I have to get myself in a 

project finishing frenzy. Maybe I should be hoping to be snowed in for a few weeks to get some of it 

done - ha ha! There are a few projects that I am super excited about but don't want to show until they 

are done. I need to fill out some UFO Challenge sheets.   

We have received the re-stock fabrics for both quilts, so if you are waiting for missing fabric, email me 

at quilterscorner@bfranklincrafts.com to arrange for us to get it to you. I am having a blast with these 

quilts. Star Studded friends, this month is easy peasy! Quilter's Patch friends, this month is not easy but 

not super hard. I am jumping around the book a little bit so pay attention to the tutorial to see what 

blocks we are working on.  

There is a lot going on in the store this month. Our February Ad just started and it is our Truckload sale! 

Flat folds are $8 per yard, there are lots of great fabrics on the table and more coming next week! Check 

out our flyer to see the other great sales!  

We also have some fun classes this month (see our class list here). Beginning Quilting is starting again 

this month. If you know anyone that wants to jump in, this is a great way to start. I am also teaching 

French Roses Quilt. Connie Berner is back to teach a collage workshop at the end of the month. It is such 

a fun class! As usual we have Late Night Sew and Finish It! Workshop too. We filled up last month so if 

you would like to join us, sign up early to reserve your spot.  

I also want to remind everyone that we have Northwest Sharpening on Tues. February 11 in the 

store. He can sharpen scissors, knives, garden tools, etc. Payment is made directly to him and you can 

drop off your tools ahead of time at the cutting table.   

February 5th is the official Janet Osborn day declared by the City of Monroe. We are celebrating her on 

Tuesday, February 4th at Tuesday Sew. We are having a potluck and remembering the great things she 

did for our community. If you would like to come and remember with us and honor Janet please do.  All 

are welcome. We will be setting lunch up around 12:30.   

I hope you guys have a great month! 

Love ya, Carrie 
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